
 
 
 

RECONCILIATION ACTION PLAN WORKING GROUP 
 

Monday, 30 November, 2020 at 5:30pm 
 

Venue: Committee Room 

City of Vincent Administration and Civic Centre  

244 Vincent Street, Leederville  

 
Attendees: 
 
City of Vincent Councillors 
Cr Dan Loden (Chairperson) (DL) 
Cr Joshua Topelberg (JT) 
Cr Jonathan Hallett (JH) 
 
Community Representatives 
Marilyn Lyford  (ML) 
Mikayla King (MK) 
Jodey Brockhurst (JB)  
Gordon Cole (GC)  
Maxine Brahim (MB) 
Roslyn Harley (RH)  
Ian Hale (IH)  
 
City of Vincent Officers 
Virginia Miltrup – Executive Director Community & Business Services (VM) 
Rosslind Ellis – Manager Marketing & Communications (RE) 
Greg Hire - Community Partner (GH) 
 
 
 
1. Welcome/Declaration of Opening – Acknowledgement to Country 
 
2. Apologies 
 
3. Confirmation of Previous Minutes – 5 October 2020 
  

3.1  Action Items – Update (see Page 2) 
 
4. Items for Discussion 
 

4.1  Reflection of NAIDOC Week 2020 

4.2  Consultation for projects in the City of Vincent 

4.3 Uluru Statement from the Heart 

4.4  Planning for Stretch RAP 

 

 
5. Close/Next Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

RSVP/Apologies to Greg.Hire@vincent.wa.gov.au or Telephone 9273 6000 
 

 

 

Summary of Actions Date Status  

GH to continue to work with GC to connect and consult with the local 
Whadjuk residents and develop a voluntary Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander database, accompanied by a private statement.  
 

30 July 2020  In progress  

GH to investigate a potential cultural awareness project with local Whadjuk 
Noongar Elders and community members. 

30 September 2020 Ongoing   

Human Resources to review the CATonline free demo . 
 

30 July 2020 Ongoing 

GH to advise the RAPWG of potential dates for Stretch RAP Planning. 30 November 2020 In progress 

GH will explore potential dates for Cultural Immersion Workshops for COV 
Council and Leadership Team and inform the RAPWG  

30 November 2020 In progress 

GH to research and explore future opportunities for Aboriginal artists. 30 November 2020 In progress 

mailto:Greg.Hire@vincent.wa.gov.au

